Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Emerald Coast Regional Council
The Emerald Coast Regional Council announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, May 13, 2024, 3:30 p.m.

PLACE: Downton Pensacola Library - Conference Room, 239 N Spring Street, Pensacola, FL 32502
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Join us for our Safe Streets for All and Smart Regions Stakeholders Workshop on Monday, May 13, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. The public workshop will be held in-person only at the following location: Downton Pensacola Library - Conference Room, 239 N Spring Street, Pensacola, FL 32502
The purpose of this workshop is to introduce the Safety Action Plan and the Smart Regions Master Plan and gather public input. There will be 3 other similar workshops held in June in other locations throughout the ECRC region.
For meeting materials and additional information, please visit our website:
https://www.ecrc.org/programs/transportation_planning/index.php
Community members are encouraged to attend. The workshop will be held in-person at the above location.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jill Nobles, jill.nobles@ecrc.org
